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Super Secret 5th Sunday Special  

If you are serving in the church in any capacity, please join us each 5th Sunday for a 

special time to gather as volunteers for encouragement, support, answers to those 

burning questions, and time spent in fellowship and focus on how to serve 

better.  Let’s look at why it’s so important to do life with a smaller group inside the 

larger church. If you’re interested in leading a small group, or feel God tugging you in 

that direction, please don’t miss this. We will not be holding regular Sunday School on 

the 5th Sundays and will instead utilize this time to equip and pour into those            

serving. Adult teachers and small group leaders will be meeting in the Partnership 

class and the children’s teachers and volunteers will be meeting in the Sanctuary. 

 

Our Purpose: Partnering with God to see lives change,  
one relationship at a time. 

 

Part 7: Freedom 



THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 

5/23/2021 

WELCOME 
Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here! Our purpose is            
partnering with God to see lives change, one relationship at a time. We are God’s  
family. We are in process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community.  
We have a heart for the nations. 

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES // 8:30 & 10:45 AM 
SUNDAY SCHOOL // 9:45 AM 

 

SUNDAY 
Membership Class 

12:30 PM—Roots Room 
 

Youth Group 
6:30 PM  - Roots 

TUESDAY 

Women’s              
Basketball 

6PM - GYM 

Indiana Yearly Meeting 
 

It is IYM Sunday! We will 
be taking a special offering 
at the end of service.      
Indiana Yearly Meeting 
(IYM), our network of 
Friends       Churches, has 
experienced God in            

powerful ways in recent years.  As we          
celebrate what God has done, we look  
forward to what He will do in the future 
as we walk together with like-minded 
Friends in the name of Jesus Christ.   

 
 

N U M B E R S  L A S T  S U N D A Y  

General Giving $8,564 

YTD Income Less Expenses $22,729 

Total Worship Service Attendance: 359 
1st: 131, 2nd: 160, Kids: 68, SS: 154 

 

Joni & Friends Camper Families’  
Welcome bags & baskets. 

 

Envelopes to adopt a family for Joni & 
Friends are located outside of the             
Sanctuary.  Please return your family’s 
surprises to church office by June 10th.  
Thank you! 

Register 
your 
child for 
Sunday 
School 
at the 
Family 

Center check-in desk on the North side 
of the building.  
 

Want to know what kids at WFC are 
learning for this unit?  
 

Big Picture Question: What is the hope 
of the church?  The church looks forward 
to Jesus’ return when He will make all 
things new. 
 

Unit Verse: 
“The kingdom of the world has become 
the kingdom of our Lord and his Messiah, 
and he will reign for ever and ever.”             
- Revelation 11:15 
 

Nursery: God keeps his promises  
 

The Bible Bucks store will be open May 
30th during First & Second Services. 
 

Volunteers for Kids’ Ministry are needed.  
Please see the Volunteer Sign up sheets 
in the binders or at the table in the          
narthex if you’d like to help! 
 

Questions, contact Amanda Huff at 
kids@wabashfriends.org/(812)592-6200  

This week is the last week of school! Final 
stretch, kids. You got this! 
 

To celebrate the end of the school year, we 
are going to have a party may 28th! The 
party will be at Phil and Shelly Boone’s 
house from 11am to 3pm. This allows           
seniors to join, and still have plenty of time 
to get ready for graduation. Please contact 
Brock Sizelove if you are planning to 
attend! Also, if you are in sixth grade, and 
planning on being in the Roots youth group 
next year, this will be an awesome             
opportunity to meet the rest of the youth 
group!  
 

There will be no Youth Group on May 30th. 
 

Registration for Quaker Haven Camp is still 
open.  Early Bird pricing ends on May 31st. 

NEWS & INFO 

Senior Sunday is a week from today, May 
30th.  Please be sure to return your Senior 
Sunday form & your senior portrait to the 
office before Wednesday this week if you 
are a graduating senior.  We’re looking 
forward to celebrating you all! 

Thank you to all the ladies that came to our 
meeting Friday.  It was a wonderful        
evening!  Our next girlFriends meeting will 
be Friday, June 18th and will be a paint 
night!  There are only 30 seats available 
and the price is $25/ person.  Please        
contact Heather Edwards in the church 
office to sign up.  Registration closes on 
Friday, June 11th at 2 PM.   

Men’s Summer Softball 
We will have a church men’s softball team 
this year!  The team will meet on Monday 
nights at the Field of Dreams for the           
summer.  Softball will start mid-July 
(specific date TBD) and the cost is $20 to 
play.  Please contact  Seth Cussen directly if 
you are interested in playing at (260)571-
7079.  Thank you! 


